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The management of Animal Genetic Resources in Türkiye is coordinated by the Ministry of Agriculture and Rural Affairs. Conservation of domestic animal genetic resources was started in 1995 with AnGR conservation project. In the framework of this project, 4 cattle, 4 sheep, 1 goat, 2 poultry, 1 water buffalo, 1rabbit and 1 bee native breeds and 3 silkworm lines have been conserved at Research Institutes of General Directorate of Agricultural Research.


Although domestic breeds had rather large populations in the past, the number of pure materials has decreased and even has come to the extinction threshold due to crossbreeding in recent years. Therefore it becomes difficult to find pure breeds.

I. Activities undertaken during the past year in the framework of AnGR

· Two regular meetings of the National Committee for AnGR took place.
· Programme evaluation meeting of AnGR conservation project was held to discuss ongoing sub projects.
· Participation in the meeting of  DB implementation project on 22.02.2003 in Paris.
· Participation in the meeting of  FAO SoW workshop on 04.06.2003 in Ioannina.
II. Situation regarding our SoW Country Report   

The first draft report has been prepared by General Directorate of Agricultural Research of MARA. In order to prepare Country Report, technical working group was established. This group was collected information from other working groups. After evaluation of the data, first draft of country report was submitted to the National Committee for AnGR. The draft report has been corrected and translated direction of National Committee’s suggestions.

III. Primary activities planned for the coming year

· Other breeds will be included to the conservation project. For this aim, in situ conservation of  Denizli poultry breed will be started in Denizli province. 
· Activities on practical conservation will be increased. 

· Broadcasts will be prepared in order to present the native breeds and point the attention to the problems connected with managing and conservation of animal genetic resources. 

· AnGR web page will be broaden.    

· Training activities will be enhanced.

